
" WASHINbTON,' April 25.—The
cruiser Buffalo, which convoyed the
torpedo-boat flotilla;from Hampton
Roads toTCavite. and then started
back for^Hampton Roads by way of
Suez canal and : the" -Mediterranean
Sea, ,,' has been ; diverted from', that
route by.a cablegram directed yester-
day/ to Singapore, and ordered to San
Francisco by \way;of.the Pacific.

'
She

is Ao/bring a lot 'of. short . term men
home and ;and- then will be used fas a
training-ship V on the Pacific? Coast.

CRUISER IS ORDERED
TO PACIFIC STATION

WASHINGTON. April 25.
—

A quan-
tity of wreckage, including three
doors, several life preservers and the
top of the after house from the Nome
steamer Discovery, which was lost oft
Yakutat early in,November, has been
picked uo on the beach of Middletown
Island. Alaska. Walter Storey, a
Kadiak merchant, writes that the
wreckage was found November; 17i
About twenty-five people went down
on the Discovery. The first wreckage

from the vessel was found November
9 at the mouth of Seal River.

FIND WRECKAGE OF
THE LAST DISCOVERY

LOS ANGELES, April25.—The Rev.
William Pittenger, known the country

over as eloquent preacher, orator
and write^, and the first man who re-
ceived a medal of honor from Congress

for distinguished service in the Civil
War, is dead. He was buried to-day at
Fallbrook.

During the second year o? the war
Pittenger was one of a 'party of men
picked to make the thrilling Andrews
raid into. the enemy's country. In the
heart of the Confederacy they saw a
crew leave its train and go into a res-
taurant. ¦ when- the iAndrews

-
party

boarded the engine and ran away with
the,train. .When the Confederates se-
cured a switch engine, they began an
exciting chase, which lasted 100 miles

Taps Sound for War Hero.

ALAMEDA,'April 25.—Mrs. C.W.
Jackson

'
of 1911 Alameda avenue has

received \ the Iintelligence of,the \death
of her husband in Tahiti. He was
the captain >of the barkentine Tropic
Bird, -plying between -San Francisco
and the. island of Tahiti.? Captain :
Jackson leaves •¦ besides- his wife a j
daughter, Miss Miriam Jackson. His
demise occurred :one

'
month agol '.

Devere was once Sheriff,of Colorado
County, Colo., and achieved jconsider-
able jfame as a guardian of:the peace
among the frontiersmen.. He also
wrote several poems on Western life,

which gained wide publicity.. -'.

Captain :C WV Jaekson Dead.

NEW YORK, April 25.
—

William
Devere, an actor who took part in
many farces written ; by, the) late
Charles Hoyt, is dead at St. Vincent's
Hospital from a complication of dis-
eases.-. He was 60 years of age -and
had been ill.several months.

'
/<,'

Well Known Actor in -Hoyt Plays
Passes A\vay. i

WILLIAMDEVERE DEAD.

LONDON. April 25.— Miss Nellie
Woolwich, a plucky San Francisco
girtt is making fame and fortune here
designing .book covers and decorations
and binding editions de luxe in an ar-
tistic way. In her workshop In
Blbornsbury square Miss Woolrich has
a number of apprentice girls, who are
taught the making. of a book from the
very .beginning, stitching, pasting,
lasting and designing. ,Miss Wool-
ricli's father acted as "nited States
Consul In a Mexican city for many
years. She is .well known in San
Francisco.

SAN FRANCISCO GIRL \'-^''i
SUCCEEDS IN LONDON

McKinney appears for Hannah O.
Callahan and Edward Corcoran of
Ireland, who claim to be relatives of
.Sullivan, while Messrs. MitcheU and
Hays represent Mary Carrau. to whom
it is alleged Sullivan bequeathed his
property while on his deathbed.

WASHINGTON, April 25.
—

In the
Supreme Court to-day in the case in-
volving the estate of the Seattle
(Wash.) millionaire, the late John Sul-
livan, petition was filed to-day for a
writ of certiorari to bring the case to
this court and, was prevented by At-
torney Frederick McKinney. A mo-
tion also was entered to dismiss the
case by Senator Mitchell and W. F.
Hays.

Petition Filed to Carry Sullivan Liti-
gation to the Highest

Tribunal.

WILL CASE MAY GO
TO SUPREME COURT

XAPA, April 25.—Henry Hardin
Thomas died at his home near Oak
Knoll, four miles north of Napa, ear-
ly this morning. Last night he suf-
fered a stroke of apoplexy, the third
in the last month, and death shortly
ensued. 'lie was one of Napa Coun-
ty's foremost citizens, being active in
business circles and prominently iden-
tified with politics here for many
years. He came across the' plains in
1849 with his parents. He wsnt with
them to reside first in Coun-
ty, afterward removing to Yuba
County, where he grew to manhood
and married. He subsequently came
with his family to Napa County and
since 1892 had made his home on his
large fruit ranch at Oak Knoll. At
the time of his death he was a mem-
ber of the Democratic County Cen-
tral Committee and a director of the
Napa Agricultural Association. There
survive him a widow, six sons and
three daughters, all residing here ex-
cept B. F. Thomas of Kelseyvllle and
Monroe Thomas, an attorney of Palo
Alto. . Deceased was 62 years of age
and a native of Missouri.

Nnpa County Pioneer Dead.

of his money. When he changed a $100
bill for gold in a local bank Saturday
and showed his roll of greenbacks he
was advised to deposit the money, but
said he was able to take care of it.He
was then sober.

Justice Brewer rendered a dissent-
ing opinion, in which he characterized
the proceedings of the inspectors as a
star-chamber process, and said that a
Chinese claiming to be a citizen of the
United States was entitled to as much
protection as an Anglo-Saxon who
made that claim.

WASHINGTON, April 25.—In the
United States Supreme Court an
opinion was delivered in £he case of
Sing Tuck and thirty-one other Chi-
nese persons held for deportation on
the order of an inspector. The men
claimed to be citizens of the United
States and sued out writs of habeas
corpus, claiming that they were_en-
titled to a review of their cases before
the courts before exhausting the rem-
edies prescribed by the exclusion
treaty; of-1894. The court did not take
this view, but held that Chinese must
pursue the course outlined in the law,
exhausting, the. remedies there pro-
vided before applying to the courts.
The opinion was by Justice Holmes.

Chinese Must Exhaust Remedies
ofLaw.

United States Supreme Court Says

MUST SEEK COURTS
AS LAST PROCEDURE

BERLIN. April 25.—Professor Muen-
sterberg has written a two-volume
book. "The Americans," which a Ber-
lin publisher will bring out next week.
The newspapers print extracts from it
to-day. In a chapter on the Monroe
doctrine, the author says he thinks the
time is near when the absurdity of
the doctrine will be seen and the re-
jection of it willproceed as rapidly as
the adoption of imperialism by the
masses of the people proceeded, "for a
nation cannot permanently run counter
to its highest interests for the sake of
caprice." The professor argues that the
conditions no longer exist which gave

rise to the doctrine, namely, the con-
trast between Europe as the land of
tyranny and America as that of demo-
cratic freedom.

Author Declares That Conditions To-
Day Do Xot Warrant Such

a Poliey.

GERMAN BOOK ATTACKS
THE MONROE DOCTRINE

Pittenger was aged 64 and had been
in the ministry thirty-nine years. He
was connected with Pennsylvania,
New"York and New Jersey conferences
before coming West. His last South-
ern California charge was at Burbank.
He had retired last year. Amonsr the
books written by Pittenger are "The
Interwoven Gospels," "Oratory, Sacred
and Secular," "The Extempore Speak-
er" and "History of the Andrews
Raid." /

the whole party and their imprison-
ment at Atlanta as spies. For many

months Pittenger was under sentence
of death and confined in. a dungeon,
but for some reason was not hanged
at the time seven of his companions
gave up their lives on the scaffold, and
before the sentence cc-uld be executed
he and five others overpowered the
guard and made their escape. Itwas
a year before Pittenger was able to
make his way back to his regiment.

and finally resulted in the capture of

WASHINGTON, April 25.
—

The
President to-day sent the fo!lowing
nominations to the Senate: Brigadier
general (on the retired list), Colonel
Timothy L. Wilcox, assistant surgeon
general; United States Marshal, Ed-
ward S. ,Wil3on, district of Porto Rico.

Presidential Appointments.

ST. PETERSBURG, April 25.—The
draft of the treaty whereby Ameri-
can and Russian firms can sue in their
respective countries, over which Em-
bassadcr McCormick has been negoti-
ating, has been received from Wash-
ington and laid before the Foreign Of-
fice. Since it is no longer possible to
secure its ratification during this ses-
sion k\1 Congress. McCormiek probably
willallow the treaty to take its normal
course.

Compact Providing Litigation Priv-
ileges Is Too iAte for lUiti-

iication.

XEW TREATY WITH
RUSSIA IS COMPLETED

STOCKTON, April25.—John Dost, a
large middle-aged man, recently from
the East, reported to the police to-day

that he was attacked by two men at an
early hour this morning and robbed of
his purse containing 52SS5. He says he
formerly lived in Columbus, Ohio,

where he owned a saloon. He sold out

several months ago for $3500 and came
to California. He came to Stockton re-
cently after having traveled about the
State. During his travels he carried
his money in greenbacks.

Last night he had $2885 in his pocket

in twenty-eight $100 greenbacks and
the remainder in gold and silver. He
drank heavily and became intoxicated.
Dost played dice with some men in a
saloon. When he had finished he
started to walk out and was struck in
the face by some one. He remembered
nothing more until he awoke this
morning on the water front.

The robbery left him penniless and
all he had in his wallet was a picture

of his former wife and a few papers.
His head shows he was beaten, but he
was so intoxicated that he cannot give

the officers any useful information. He
Is very much depressed over the loss

REXO, Nev., April 23.—Betrayed by
fellow'prisoners, the famous Colby is to
be taken back to Sing Sing prison, in
New York, from which place he es-
caped sixteen years ago. Colby was
under sentence of lifeimprisonment for
murder when he secured his liberty. He
made his way west and located In
Wadsworth. At that place he resided
for a number of years, following: the
trade of baker. He worked steadily

and kept out of trouble until a few-
days ago, when in a drunken fight he
became involved in a quarrel, was ar-
rested and sentenced to thirty days in
the County Jail. Constable Golding ar-
rived here to-night with the man. and
shortly after, placing him in Jail Colby

made the admission which will cause
him to be taken to the prison walls
v/hich he so Ions sluded. The New
York authorities have been notified.

Special, Dispatch to The Call.

ST. LOUIS. April 25.—It .was dis-
covered to-day that vandals had
entered the French pavilion at the
World's Fair and destroyed two of the
most beautiful of the Parisian marble
statues in the sculpture exhibit. The
statues were "l'Etoile du Berger" (the
shepherd's star), by P^esel and "St.
Jean." by Dubois, which had been
thrown to the floor and broken into
bits. Six rose trees from the French
garden were stolen. The French com-
missioners say their loss in the de-
struction of the statues is irrecoverable.

VANDALS BREAK STATUES
IX FRENCH EXHIBIT

Life Tenner Who Escaped
From Prison Sixteen Years
Ago Discovered inNevada

Eastern Man Drops Into
Stockton With a Pocketful
of Money and Loses It

QUARREL LEADS
TO SING SING

ROBBERS TAKE
HIS GREENBACKS

NEW YORK, April 25.—Detectives
are searching for Paul Sheldoir, a law-
yer and promoter of half a dozen con-
cerns incorporated in -Xew Jerseyj' who
is charged by Mrs. Ella L. Fitch and
her brother, of this city, with having
converted to his own use $15,000, the
proceeds of a sale of Standard Oil cer-
tificates placed by them inhis enre.

Sheldon and his partner maintained
luxurious offices inWall street, but, ac-
cording to those conducting the search,
has not been seen there during the past
three weeks. The last clew they have
been able to find is that he suddenly

left his boarding-house with his wife,

who was Miss Davis of Kenton, Ohio,
and said to be the daughter of the for-
mer State Senator from that district^
Sheldon explained Jiis sudden disap-
pearance by saying that he wished to
place his wife in a private hospital. A
thorough search of those institutions
has failed to show any trace of her.

Man Wlio Maintained Expensive Of-
fices in Wall Street Suddenly

Disappears.

POLICE SEARCHING FOR
FRAUDULENT PROMOTER

SALT LAKE CITY. April 25.
—

Ac-
cording to a ruling by Judge Morse of
the District Court to-day abcut a hun-
dred boys and girls now confined in
the State Industrial School at Ogden
are illegally held in that institution
and willeither have to be tried before
a jury or given their freedom. The
point was made In a case of a boy

«-ommitted for burglary, that burglary
being a felony, the boy was entitled to
a jury trial. This point the court to-
dav sustained.

YOUTHS 1LLXD ILLEGALLY
IX A REFORM SCHOOI

Decision InBnrjrlary Case InSalt Lake

Kai-o an Itnporuuu
Issue,

WASHINGTON, April 25.
—

The fol-
lowing new postofflces have been es-
tablished' in California: Borei; Kern
County, Charles E. Timmons. post-
master; Gorman, Los NAngeles County,
James A.McKinzie, postmaster."

The following change in"fourth-
class postmasters has been announc-
ed: Palm Springs, Riverside County,
D.!M. Blanchard, vice Margaret L.
Eaton, removed.

The following orders have been is-
sued by the War Department: Cap-
tain Charles R. Howland, Twenty-
first Infantry, will proceed to San
Francisco and report to the command-
ing geneYal of the Pacific Division for
assignment to ..temporary duty in
charge of the construction of a pro-
tected target range at the » Presidio;
Sergeant Edgar M. Wright, hospital
corps, Presidio, transferred to Fort
Huachuca, Ariz.

The following order has been issued
by the Navy Department; Lieutenant
C. M. Stone, detached from the Pen-
sacola, at the naval training station,
San Francisco, and assigned to the
Concord as navigator.

Washington Departments Make Postal
Changes and Issue Array and

Xavy Orders.

OF IXTEKEST TO PEOPLE
OF THE PACIFIC COAST

XEW YORK, April 25.
—

Rutgers
Bergen Van Brunt, whose funeral was
held to-day at Jamaica, Long Island,
was at one time prominent Inmining
interests and was known to a wide cir-
cle, both in the East and on the Pa-
cific Slope. He died last Thursday In
the Bloomingdale Asylum at White
Plains, where he had been for a year.
The cause of his death was tuberculo-
sis, and since 1902, when he had a
nervous breakdown, he had been un-
able to attend to his business affairs.

He was son of Tunis Van Brunt, a
descendant of one of the oldest Knick-
erbocker families in this city. Most
of Van Brunt's interests were in Cal-
ifornia, where he was identified with
several mining companies. He was
for several years manager of a Cal-
ifornia ranch owned by Frederick
Gebhard, who was one of his friends.

Van Brunt's last business connec-
tion was as of the Oregon
Mining and Water Company, which is
controlled by the Belmont interests.
He was attacked in June. 1902, with
nervous prostration while in San
Francisco and was sent to a sanita-
rium. Extravagant stories were circu-
lated at that time about his hallucin-
ation that he was a member of the
British nobility and his demands that
he be greeted as "Lord Hexford."

Death Clnirns a New Yorker "Well
Known in California.

VAX BRUNT LAID TO REST.

In his death the Xapa bar loses one
of its brightest members and the com-
munity one of its foremost citizens.
His boyhood was spent in Calistoga at
the head of the valley. There he re-
ceived aU the schooling it was his to
have. His native ability was quickly
recognized by his fellow townsmen and
by the tinle he reached the voting age
he was urged into politics and sent to
the county convention which met in
this city.

Hutchinson was a native Qf Buxton,
Maine, and thirty-six years of age.

Death was due to diabetes. He moved
to Xapa from Callstoga fourteen years
ago and had been prominent in poli-

tical circles in this county and State
for some years. He was City Attorney

of the towq of Calistoga. director of
the Bank of Xapa, trustee of the
Methodist church, and was a delegate

to the Methodist Episcopal General
Conference soon to be held at Los An-
geles. His wife and four children sur-
vive him.

NAPA, April25.—Thomas B. Hutch-
inson, one of the most prominent at-
torneys and citizens of Napa, passed
away at his home shortly after noon

to-day. He was taken ill about a
month ago, but his death to-day came
as a shock to the community.

Thomas* Hutchinson Passes
Away at Scene of His

Successes.

PROMINENT RESIDENT OF NAPA.
WHOSE DEATH OCCURRED YES-
TERDAY AT NOON.

Given this eighteenth day of the twelfth
moon. In the twenty-ninth year of Kwanz Su
(February S. 1904).

Prince Pu brought to this country

a letter to President Roosevelt from
hi3 royal uncle. Emperor Kwang Su,

which was written on a strip of beau-
tifully woven silk four feet long- and
two feet wide. Itwas folded in three
folds, with the upper end handsomely
embroidered. The letter, which was
in a magnificent lacquered box, on the
top of which was the imperial dragon

of China, was as follows:
Th* Emperor of China to the President ot

the United States of Amerle*—Greeting:From
tho commencement of China'* friendly inter-
course with the United States the relations
h*twe*n the two countries have been grow-
ing cloter and closer every day. Now the
holding: at St. I-ruis of the International expo-
sition to celebrate the one hundredth annivers-
ary of the purchase of Louisiana, the object of
xvh!ch 1> to trine together from every coun-
try on the surface of the elobe products and
resources of every description for purpoee of
illustration and exhibition, gives us a fresh
opportunity of manifesting our friendship. We
hkve. therefore, especially appointed Pu Lun,
a Prince of the imperial house in the third
degree, who is nearly related to us by blood,
to be our commissioner to the said exposition.
Our knowledge of his deep interest in com-
mercial affairs affords us entire confluence
that he ¦will satisfactorily discharge his duties
connected with China's participation In the
said exposition, in conformity with the ruieo
and regulations proniuieated for the purpose.

We have, moreover, commanded him to pro-
ceed to your nations! capital for the purpose
or pres?ntin? this letter and conveying to your
Excellency the assurances of our hijrh regard.
"We trust that your Kxccliency will kindly re-
ceive him and affcrd him every facility to
carry' out the purpose of his* mission, to the
end that great and lasting benefits may ac-
crue to th* commerce of the two nation?.

WASHINGTON, April 25.
—

Prince
Pu Lun, nephew to the Emperor of
China and his personal representative

at the St. Louis Exposition, was offi-
cially received by President Roosevelt
at the White House to-day.

The ceremonies occurred in the blue
room and were attended by the mem-
bers of the suite attending the Prince,

by the Chinese Minister. Sir
tung Liang Cheng, the members of
the legation staff and Colonel
Thomas W. Symonds, who was de-
tailed by the President to attend
Prince Pu during his stay in Wash-
ington.

"Oh. yes," was the answer. "Ido not
mean that he went to Germany on ac-
count of the warrant, but that he left
town in the night on that account."

"Yes; Iunderstand that a warrant
was issued for him and he 'went to
Germany," replied Powers.

Van Cott asked Powers ifit was not
well known that Grant was going to
Germany before the warrant was Is-
sued. , .

'

Chairman Burrows ascertained from
the witness that he knew Apostle He-
ber J. Grant, who was now in Ger-
many attending an international kin-
dergarten convention,. Chairman Bur-
rows desired to ascertain where Grant
was now. A subpena has been issued
for him, but he has not been reached.

"Is there any special reason why
Grant left so suddenly?" asked the
chairman.

"Well," said Powers, "we thought

Roberts ;was going to be the Moses
who would lead us out of our political
difficulties. We' thought he would take
us away from church domination."

In regard to disinclination of.Mor-
mons to inform on polygamists, Judge

Powers said that no person liked to be
called or considered an informer. Ref-
erence was made to

-
the attitude of

Democrats who were. Gentiles in nom-
inating Brlgham H. Roberts, a Mor-
mon, for Congress.

WASHINGTON. April 25.—Judge O.
W. Powers was on the stand "again at
the opening of the Smoot investiga-

tion before the Seriate Committee on
Privileges" and Elections to-day and
Attorney Van Cott. resumed the cross-
examination. He questioned the wit-
ness in regard to Mormon interest in
educational affairs, j Judge "Powers
praised the people highly for their ap-
plication" to.. trades, professions, arts
and the sciences. The . witness said
that Mormon schools easily ranked
with"the;best institutions of learning
in the country. ,-..-. .

Chiles had given a copy of the reso-
lution to Senator Burton,; who sent.it
to Cardinal Gibbons. He in turn for-
warded1it to Rbrne.~"*nif* letter from
the Pope came through Cardinal Gib-
bons, i

"While frankly admitting that
crimes may often be committed by
members of the negro race, his Holi-
ness advocates for them the justice
granted to other men by the laws of
the land and a treatment in keeping
with the tenets of Christianity.

"I am confident that these senti-
ments are shared by the vast majority
of the great American people and by

those who are responsible for the cus-
tody of the principles underlying the
American Constitution.

"R. CARD. MERRY DEL VAL."

TOPEKA, Kans., April 25.
—

Nick
Chiles, proprietor of the Topeka Plain-
dealer, a negro paper published in
this city, to-day received a letter from
Pope Pius X. The Western Negro

Press IAssociation, of which Chiles is
president, at its annual meeting, had
adopted a resolution urging the Pope

to use his good offices for the better

treatment of the negro race in this
country. The Pope's letter was as fol-
lows:

"To Mr. Nick Chiles, president of the
Western Negro Press Association— Sir:
His Eminence, Cardinal Gibbons, Arch-
bishop of Baltimore, has . transmitted
to me for transmission to his Holine.ss,
a copy, of the resolutio'n passed by the
Western Negro Press Association on
August V, 1903, at Colorado Springs,
Colo., U. S. A., and which you have
forwarded through your senior Sena-
tor, J. R. Burton of Kansas.
"Ihave much pleasure in assuring

you that his Holiness has read the

resolution with interest and sympathy

and Iam commissioned to thank you

and all your associates. The sovereign

Pontiff is well aware that there are
many Catholics among the negroes of
the United States and this knowledge

increases his interest in the welfare
of your race. His Holiness, as the
vicar of Christ, extends his lovingcare
to every race without exception and he
must necessarily use his good offices
to urge all Catholics to befriend the
negroes, who are called to share in all
the creat benefits of the redemption.

"The life and example of: St. Peter
Claver and of so many other Catholic
missionaries are there to show that
this is not a new conception of. the
apostolate entrusted to the church of
Christ.

Supported by the: Gentiles
in Hope That He Would
Check Church Domination

Kansa s Man Makes Ap-
peal to Pontiff for Media-
tion in Behalf of Blacks

CHILDREN.
ALBERT DEALT, aged 6 years.

LUCY BITTING,aged S years.

The injured: Albeit Dealy (father),

probably fatally: Leopold Bitting, legs

broken.
The storm started near Choteau. on

the Missouri. Kansas and Texas Rail-
road, eight miies from here, and swept
to the northwest, cutting a path a mile
fnd a haJf wide. The Abbott home was
demolished and the four members of
tho family instantly killed.

The storm then struck the Dealy
home, blowing it to pieces, killing the
young son and probably fatally injur-
ing the father.

PINE BLUFF, Ark., April 25.—A
tornado to-day passed over Jefferson
County, killingtwo children and doing
heavy property damage. At Sherrill
many buildings were blown down.

HOUSTON. Tex.. April 25.
—

A tor-
nado passed three miles east of Mexia,

1>x.. to-day, demolishing four resi-
dences and did much minor damage.
T^iss Jrnnie Shanks was probably
fatally and several others seriously
hurl.

FAIRL.AND,I.T.. AprilLo.—Several
business houses were destroyed by a
tornado that swept through, here yes-

terday, killing:seven persons outright

and injuring:a number of others. Three
of the injured willdie. The dead:

MRS. MARY UMMAR.
MRS. JOHN L.EMASTER.
ARTHUR BROUGHT.
A CHILD of N\ J. Houck.
KL.IJAH RUSSELL.. WIFE AND

CHILD.
Four miles south of here the tornado

was even more severe. Farmhouses
and barns were demolished and farm
stook killed.

PRIOR CREEK. I.T., April 25.—Six
persons were killed by a tornado which
swept through the county about four
miles south of here last night. Reports

have been received that a number of
others were injured. The names of two
are known. The dead:

JOHN* ABBOTT. WIFE AND TWO

Cyclone Cuts Path Mile and
a Half Wide, Demolishing
Everything in Its Way

LETTER TO EDITORDEADNUMBERTHIRTEEN ROBERTS AS A MOSES

His Holiness Expresses a
Strong Interest in the
Welfare of Colored Race

Judge Powers Says Its
Institutions of Learning
Rank WithBest inCountry

Missive From His Sovereign
Is Written Upon a Strip of
Beautifully Woven Silk

BRINGS UNIQUE LETTER

Xephew of Emperor Kwang
Su Is Received by Presi-
dent in the White House

Storm Strikes Indian Terri-
tory Towns, Leaving Death
and K-uiii in Its Wake

MANY KILLED
BY A TORNADO

CHINESE PRINCE
NATION'S GUEST

POPE FRIEND
OF THE NEGRO

MORMON SECT
IS PROGRESSIVE
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DEATH CLOSES
NAPA LAWYER'S

BRIGHT CAREER

'Scenic Treasures of California. Most
'

complete souvenir book ever issued. Price
75c. "Mexican Hand' Carved' Stationery."
50c per.. box. Sanborn, Vail.& Co., 741.
Market street. V. ¦ •.?. <"

3

Itpays to do business gener-
ously. The proof: Schilling's
Best. Full-strength and pure,
and the prices only enough to

pay for the quality.
Moneyback.

sm jw on Mw cl aS iman
**jfla.

'The season for outing is at hand. We have
made preparations for your wants. The 'assortment
is complete and the prices are low, in keeping with
our methods of business. 7

Bicycle pants, made by us in our own Work-
shops and sold direct to you at a saving of 50c to
$1.50 on a pair: khaki pants at $1.50; woolen pants
in gray and dark 'mixtures at $2.00, $2.50 and
$3.00; pants are made with double seats and but-
toned cuffs at the knee.'
; Bicycle hose; our stock was purchased direct

from 4he maker: they comprise all the latest styles
of solid colors with fancy tops: they are knitted from
anall-wool worsted yarn and will positively hold
their color and shape; prices 75c and $1.00.

Belts of all kinds 25c and 50c.

-Out-of-town orders filled—write us.

740 Market Street BB

ADVERTISEMENTS.

¦^•n'VT»pH.TTaT!
'
MiRNTflL'

ADVEHTISEXEirrS.

CATARRH DESTROYS THE KIDNEYS.
GEORGE .-*^W^~ 9^

MR. GEORGE KING. Deputy Sheriff writes from 1923 University At«.. St.
of Rensselapr Co.. N. T.. for years Paul, Minn.:
was a well-known merchant ot ,,r t . . • ,. .

Troy. Ina letter from No. 45 King St., „ lcontracted a severe cold several
Trov X Y ho -writes- years ago, which from neglect developed

"o 7 * , into urinary trouble, and threatened
Peruna" cured me from what the doc- Bright's disease. Iused Peruna faith-

tors were afraid would turn M*"right's ™£ Jg thrje^ one;half months.
Disease, after Ihad suffered with catarrh jhave never nad any trouble since."—
of the bladder and kidney trouble. O. Fred Lindstrom.

"Peruna is a blessing to a sick man. Catarrhal Inflammation of the mucous
Eight bottles made me a well man- and lining of the kidneys, also called
were worth more than a thousand dol- "Bright's disease," may be either acute
lars to me. Icannot speak too highly or chronic. The acute form produces
of it. It is now four years since Iwas symptoms of such prominence that the
troubled, and Ihave enjoyed perfect serious nature of the disease Is at once
health since."

—
George King. suspected, but the chronic variety may

come on so gradually and Insidiously
that its presence is not suspected until

A Prominent Member- of I. 0. 0. F. aftcr lfc has fastened Itself thoroughly
. upon its victim.

Threatened With BrlSht's Disease At tne appearanC e of the flr.t symp-

Pe-fU-na Restored Him tO Health tom Peruna should be taken. This rem-
edy strikes at once at the^very root of

¦ the disease.'
O. Fred Lindstrom, Past Grand Master A book on catarrh sent free by The

Independent Order of Odd Fellows, Peruna Medicine Co., Columbus. O.

gSj Cut th9 Can T||
IH and compare the quality of j|d
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